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Dear Parents, 
 

Thank you all for the warm welcome to Lihir International Primary School. I look forward to working 
alongside parents and teachers to ensure the best possible learning outcomes for our children. Please 
do not hesitate to come and see me about any issue regarding your child’s education at LIPS. 
 
Assembly   

Last Friday of the term’s assembly we had a final 
fantastic performance by the Singing Group. We also 
had a presentation of winners of the LIPS Athletics 
Carnival logo and awards given for good 
sportsmanship during the school Athletics Carnival. 
 
This week’s Friday assembly will see the induction of 
the term three SRC leaders. Parents are welcome to 
attend this important assembly. 
 
School Fees 
Thank you to families who have paid their child’s term 
two school fees. Term three fees are due by week 
four. Please see Rose in the front office if you need to 
make your term three payment. 
 
Year 6/7 Show Night 
The year 6/7 show night is scheduled for the evening of the 22nd of October. For more information, 
please see Mrs. Neale. 

 

Congratulations Week 10 
 
Principal Award Winners 
 
Ben Tanaber – Year 7 
 
Clyrene Gurra – Year 5 
 
Eston Brunskill – Year 1 
 
Cameron Sumich – Year 2 
 
Josiah Pong – Year 3 
 
Aaron Watkins - Kindy 

 
Athletics Carnival 
Due to the rain interrupting the sports carnival last term, the remaining track events will be held next 
Friday afternoon 22nd July. We shall aim to complete our sprints and hurdle races. The school 
community is welcome to come along. Races will be run after lunch starting at 1:30pm, working through 
the original program with just the one change and that will be the running of the Kindy sprints and 
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hurdles to begin the program. Parents of Kindy students are then able to take their child home after if 
they wish.  
 
School Sports 
Netball training for Year 3 to Year 7 girls will commence next Thursday after school from 3 to 4 pm 
followed by a game on Saturday from 10 to 11am. There will also be AFL training next Wednesday and 
a game after from 10 to 11am.  
 
 

Kind regards  
 

Greg 
 

 
 dh 


